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Students and faculty from Seneca's School of Early Childhood Education (ECE) joined

partners from York Region and the ECE sector to brainstorm ideas around transformation of

practice.

Representatives from York Region filmed attendees as part of an upcoming video promoting

careers in ECE.

More workshops will be held in the coming months to develop the concepts and strategies

discussed at the event.
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